
THE ALAMEDA COUNTY ARTS COMMISSION &
THE ALAMEDA COUNTY LIBRARY

present a

COMMUNITY ROUNDTABLE
about the Public Art Program at the 

future Castro Valley Library

EVENT DESCRIPTION: During January and February 2007, five unique art selection panels
met to review the first stage of artists’ applications for public art projects at the future Castro Valley
library. In total, the five panels include 29 Castro Valley residents plus County staff, and local artists
and arts professionals. Over 150 applications were received from local artists for the six art sites.
Thirty-one semi-finalists were selected to create project proposals.*

Join the Arts Commission and the semi-finalist artists at a Community Roundtable event. 
This event is an opportunity for the semi-finalist artists to meet with community members and to learn
about the community prior to making a specific proposal for their project site. 

Everyone is invited! Please attend and share your thoughts with the artists. “What does the library
and/or Castro Valley mean to you?” “What type of environment do you want the artwork to help create?”

WHEN: Thursday, March 29, 2007, 7:00-8:30pm

WHERE: Castro Valley Adult School, Multi-Purpose Room (4430 Alma Ave, Castro Valley, 94546)

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT IS AT THE CORE OF THIS PROGRAM. 
YOUR PARTICIPATION IS NEEDED! 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
about this event or the Public Art Program at
the library please contact the Office of the
Alameda County Arts Commission at 
(510) 208-9646.

Illustration of the future Castro Valley Library from Norbridge Avenue with driveway leading to the rear parking lot and
main entrance. Illustration courtesy of Noll & Tam Architects. 

* This is an informational flyer to generate community involvement in this project. Names of semi-finalists will be announced in mid-March following the review by the Public Art Advisory
Committee and the Arts Commission. 

Please Post


